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From: Jim Wilson
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Legistar 82625 - Hermina St Ped/Bike Bridge
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 2:21:38 PM

Hi,

I'm writing in support of the ped/bike bridge at Hermina St. This connection in our bike
network has been in city planning documents for years, and helps complete a direct and low-
stress east-west route between Hawthorne Library and neighborhoods further east of
Starkweather Creek.

I would ask that the bridge be located to be more in-line with Hermina St in order to create a
more direct east-west route.

Thanks,

Jim Wilson
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